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Serving the Catholic Community since April 9, 1836 

Twentieth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
August 20, 2023 Parish Mission 

We are one Church: loving Jesus, 

serving Jesus, and sharing Jesus. 

Parish Vision 

We are a vibrant Catholic church 

serving a diverse community in a 

safe and welcoming environment 

where we care for all people 

along their faith journey. 

Core Values 

Discipleship • Hospitality 

Serving • Worship 

Weekend Masses 

Saturday 5:00 p.m. 

Sunday 7:30, 9:00, 10:45 a.m., 

3:00 p.m. (Spanish) 

Weekday Masses 

Monday 6:30 a.m. 

Tuesday 6:30 a.m. 

Wednesday 6:30 a.m., 5:15 p.m. 

Thursday 6:30 a.m. 

Friday 6:30 a.m. 

First Friday 8:00 a.m. 

Saturday 6:30 a.m. 

Confessions 

First Friday of month 12:00 noon 

Saturday 3:30 - 4:30 p.m. 

or by appointment 

“Woman, you have great faith.” It 

takes faith to hear God’s call in our 
lives. And His call takes us on 
unexpected paths of deeper trust 
and love. If God is calling you to life 
as a sister, brother, deacon, or 
priest, contact Father Alex Sutachan 
at 573-335-7667 or email 
fatheralex@svparish.com. 

This Weekend … 
Blessing of Backpacks at all Masses 

 

Do you know someone who is interested in learning more about Jesus Christ 

through the teachings of the Catholic faith? Has a family member or friend 

asked you questions in the past about the Catholic Church. Maybe now is 

the time for them to get their questions answered! Note that if a baptized 

person comes from another faith tradition and is regularly practicing his/

her faith life, it is not necessary to wait until the Easter Vigil to come into 

the Church. Also welcomed are any parishioners who would like to “brush 

up” on the teachings of the Catholic Church, the Bible, Church History, the 

Sacraments, and so forth. Contact me if you have questions or if you are 

aware of someone who might want to know more about the Catholic faith.  

God bless! 

Deacon Mark Kiblinger 
RCIA Coordinator 



August 20, 2023 

In today’s second reading, St. Paul tells the Romans, “God’s gifts and his 

call are irrevocable.” To what is God calling me today? What gifts are 
mine to share? 

 • Mass Intentions • 
Monday, August 21 St. Pius X 
 6:30 am John Moore Family (living) 

Tuesday, August 22 
The Queenship of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
 6:30 am Agnes Buchheit (living) 

Wednesday, August 23 St. Rose of Lima 
 6:30 am Eli Crush (living) 

 5:15 pm Living and Deceased Members of the 
  Jim and Emma Lee Phelan Family 

Thursday, August 24 St. Bartholomew  
 6:30 am Sana Kiblinger (living) 

Friday, August 25  
St. Louis, St. Joseph Calasanz 
 6:30 am Irene Prost  

Saturday, August 26 
 6:30 am Living and Deceased Members of the 
  Notre Dame High School Class of 1965 

 5:00 pm Sandra Murphy (living) 

Sunday, August 27  
Twenty-first Sunday in Ordinary Time 
  7:30 am Wanda Faye Moore  

 9:00 am Larry Jansen  

 10:45 am Tom Wencewicz 

 3:00 pm St. Vincent de Paul Parish Family 
 (Bilingual) 

• Prayer Requests • 
Please remember the sick, the hospitalized, and 
those who care for them. Pray also for homebound 
St. Vincent  parishioners. 

❖❖❖ 

Food for the Fathers 
Would you like to thank the priests of St. 
Vincent for their service to the parish? 
Once a week the parish ministry, Food for 
the Fathers, supplies a warm meal to 
Father Rick, Father Alex, and Father John 
in the comfort of their own home. If you 
would like to assist with this ministry, 
please sign up at https://signup.com/go/
asyQDwa. You may deliver your meal (no 
desserts please) to the rectory at 741 N. 
Forest Avenue between 5:00 - 6:00 p.m.  
If you have questions, contact Beverly at 
the parish office (335-7667), 
Monday - Friday, 8:00 a.m. - 
4:30 p.m. 

Thank you for sharing your 
time, talent, and harvest! 

Rosary Prayer Group 
The Holy Rosary will be prayed this Sunday, August 20, at 1:30 
p.m. inside the Old St. Vincent Chapel of Ease (downtown Cape 
Girardeau). 

The Ugly Quilt room will be open for volunteers from 8:00 - 
11:00 a.m. each Monday through the end of September 
(excluding Labor Day). If you know of volunteers who are 
willing to help, please invite them. Students and others can 
use this as a time to add to their service hours. If you have 
questions, please contact Kathy at 573-587-5970. 

Saint Gerard’s Circle 
Saint Gerard’s Circle is a ministry for mothers of 
young children in the St. Vincent de Paul Parish. 
(Public, private, homeschool, and not in school yet 
mommas are all welcome!) The goal is to provide 
friendships and support within the parish, a 
Catholic foundation for children, a continuation of 
spiritual guidance for members and families, and 
to encourage community involvement. Saint 
Gerard’s Circle will hold its membership drive 
after Masses this weekend (August 19-20). Look for members in the 
gathering area. They will have information showcasing monthly meeting 
dates and events. 

The first meeting will be held at 7:00 p.m. on Thursday, August 24, in 
the lower meeting room. Moms are asked to bring a favorite book they 
enjoy reading themselves as well as a favorite children’s book to share with 
the group. Books do not need to be faith based. However, new ideas are 
always welcome of religious books that can be rotated into the cry room.  

Saint Gerard’s Circle is hosting a Back-to-School picnic on Sunday, 
August 27, from 5:00 - 8:00 p.m. in the parish center gym. Bring your 
families and a dessert to share. Please RSVP to the Facebook group or 
contact Emily Huey at 615-483-3089 as the meal and water/lemonade will 
be provided. 

From the Diocese of Honolulu ... 
Bishop Larry Silva, Bishop of Honolulu, is requesting prayers and 
financial support for “those affected by the devastating wildfires that 
have ravaged the island of Maui.” In 2008 the Hawaii Catholic 
Community Foundation (HCCF) was established as a 501©(3) 
nonprofit. A dedicated webpage has been created so donations can go 
directly to HCCF to support relief efforts of those affected by the Maui 
wildfires. You can make a tax-deductible contribution by visiting the 
following link: https://tinyurl.com/MauiCatholic. 

Every donation, no matter the amount, will play a crucial role in 
helping to rebuild lives and restore hope. Bishop Silva ends his 
request: “May God bless you all abundantly, and may our efforts bring 
comfort and hope to those in need. Maria Lanakila (Our Lady of 
Victory), pray for us! 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001DwiGwb87gdzxSrGEeJngV_BbO4oYSnR52HO8nbpRoVoP8K_MZ-c8f3Hqo3SWxiydc3cKw_VOmn4aaz0JtLp6U5jUpKMZZnAzrc-hZwg2ZeZl-HL2OZyL4hgAqR5BDTwoGTV09RXxJ3pIH4rwt7c-xk9MEk1ykULO&c=xTUc3IP1iiLHmYP3tsmndejwua39whVeZAjr4onIn-YNaEuQdQ-XLw==&ch=8a5N


St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Collection - August 13, 2023 

 Collection $ 15,679.42 

 E-Tithing $ 39,866.34 

 Total $ 55,545.76 

 Weekly Budget $ 34,200.00 

Difference (7-1-23 to 8-13-23)  $ 17,281.34 

Thank you for being good 
stewards of God’s gifts!

Readings - August 27, 2023 

Isaiah 22:19-23  Romans 11:33-36 
Matthew 16:13-20 

May She Rest in Peace 
Sympathy is extended to the family of 
Cynthia New, a member of the St. Vincent de Paul Parish family. 

May she and all the souls of the faithful departed, 
through the mercy of God, rest in peace. 

Thursday Bible Study 
Beginning August 24, 2023  1:00 - 2:45 p.m. 

Upper Meeting Room, St. Vincent de Paul Church 

Register by calling 335-7667 (parish office) or 335-1538 

The Victory of Christ is an excellent first step in how to read and 
understand the Book of Revelation. Professor Ian Boxall, D.Phil, in 12 DVD 
lectures, explains how the early Christians witnessed the victory of Christ 
over the forces of evil and chaos. There is an $8.00 fee to cover the cost of 
study guides available to those who register by August 21. Please consider 
registering for this 10-week program as you look forward to sharing this 
often misunderstood book. 

Rosary Walk for Beginning of School Year 
Join Father Rick and Father Alex as they pray a Rosary on 
Wednesday, August 23 (the first day of school). The Rosary 
Walk will start at the front doors of the school building at 8:00 

a.m. Come and walk with others while praying for the 
protection and the guidance of the Holy Spirit for the new 
school year. Everyone is welcome! 

All married couples and religious who 
previously took part in a Worldwide Marriage 
Encounter weekend are invited to a 

community meeting on Sunday, August 27, 2023, from 2:00 - 4:00 p.m. 
at the Knights of Columbus Hall, 316 S. Spanish Street, Cape Girardeau. If 
planning to attend, RSVP to Alicia Schumer at 573-225-8776. Please bring your 
dialogue journal. 

Worldwide Marriage Encounter presents weekend experiences for 
married couples to rekindle romance, enhance meaningful communication, 
and deepen and renew commitment. The next weekend experiences will take 
place on September 29 - October 1, 2023, and December 1 - 3, 2023, 
in St. Peters, Missouri. If you have not previously attended a Worldwide 
Marriage Encounter weekend, sign-up now! For more information or to 
apply, go to wwme.org, or call Terry and Eric Engholm at 314-649-7317. 

Garden Workday - Saturday, August 26  
Pray for good weather on Saturday, August 26, for a good garden day! 
Gather at 8:30 a.m. with coffee and donuts and then work until 12:00 noon. 
Help to transplant gladiolas and plant bushes in various spots on the campus. 
Come and have some fun in the dirt! Bring the tools that you use best — 
shovels, clippers, etc. A tiller would be helpful. For more information, please 
contact Father Rick at the parish office (573-335-7667). 

  • The Week Ahead • 

Monday, August 21 
 8:00 am Ugly Quilt Ministry 
  (8:00 - 11:00 am) 

Tuesday, August 22 

Wednesday, August 23 
  First Day of School 

 8:00 am Ugly Quilt Ministry 
  (8:00 - 11:00 am) 
 3:00 pm Divine Mercy Holy Hour  

 6:00 pm Fulfilled Book Study 

Thursday, August 24 
 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 - 11:00 am) 
 5:30 pm Centering Prayer 

 7:00 pm St. Gerard’s Circle Meeting 

Friday, August 25 

 Saturday, August 26 
 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 - 12:00 pm) 
 3:30 pm Reconciliation 

 6:00 pm Vincent’s Vittles 

Sunday, August 27 
 2:00 pm Baptismal Prep 

 5:00 pm St. Gerard’s Circle Picnic 

file:///C:/Users/suzann%20cross/Documents/Weekend%20Pillar%20Stuff/4.2021%20Experience%20Bulletin%20Announcement.docx


IS CATHERINE’S CUPBOARD ON YOUR GROCERY LIST? 

August 20, 2023 

 • Contact Information • 

Welcome to St. Vincent de Paul 

If you would like to register for the parish, change your address, or simply have 

questions, please fill out the form and place it in the collection basket. You may 

also mail it to the parish office at 1913 Ritter Drive, Cape Girardeau, MO 63701. 

Please feel free to contact parish office staff anytime during regular office hours, 

Monday - Friday, 8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. You may email the parish office at 

contactus@svparish or call 335-7667. A parish registration form is available at 

http://www.svcape.com/Parish/. 

Name ___________________________________________________  

Street Address _____________________________________________  

City/State/Zip  ____________________________________________  

Phone __________________________________________________  

Email ___________________________________________________  

I am new to Cape Girardeau.               I am new to St. Vincent de Paul Parish. 

I have been attending St. Vincent Parish and would like to register as a member.  

Please change my address to the one shown above. 

I would like to sign up for Faith Direct. 

I would like to learn more about the Catholic faith. 

I would like to register my child/children for Parish School of Religion. 

Please be aware that there will be off-limit 
areas in the south parking lot of Church 
over the next few months. You are asked 
to observe the “No Parking” signs and 
blockades as construction begins for the 
new parking area. 

Delve more deeply into the life of the powerful intercessor, St. Monica, 
with Patti Maguire Armstrong, Catholic speaker and co-author of: 

What Would Monica Do? 
Consolation, hope, and inspiration in the spirit of St. Monica 

for those bearing the cross of a loved one 
who is away from the Faith. 

Be inspired, encouraged and renewed in hope! 

Sunday, August 27, 2023, Feast of St. Monica 
St. Mary’s Cathedral, Cape Girardeau 

2:00 p.m. -  Prayer in Church 
3:00 p.m. -  Talk by Patti Maguire Armstrong in the gym 

What Would Monica Do? is a book that tackles the tough 
questions about faithfulness and trust during times of trial. It is 
a response to the pain experienced by countless Catholics who 
are striving to share the Faith with those they love while facing 
rejection. 

Patti Maguire Armstrong is an award-winning journalist, a TV 
talk show host of “Ladies of Another View” and was managing 

editor and co-author of the best-selling Amazing Grace 
Series. Her latest books are What Would Monica Do? 
and Holy Hacks and the humorous and inspirational 
second-edition children’s series, Dear God, I Don’t Get 
It; Dear God, You Can’t Be Serious! Patti worked in 
social work and public administration before staying 
home as a freelance writer while she and Mark raised 
their 10 children in North Dakota. 

For more info: mkulla12@gmail.com. 



What is Your Email Address? 
Do you know that every week St. Vincent de Paul sends out an email of 
events happening in the parish? This is a great communication tool and it 
helps to keep people connected. If you would like to be a part of this 
communication, contact Becky Kitchen, Social Media Coordinator, at 
stvincentcapegirardeau@gmail.com and she will add you to the list. 

Children’s Liturgy of the Word 
Children’s Liturgy of the Word is scheduled to begin Sunday, 
September 10, and will be held weekly during the 9:00 a.m. Mass. Children, 
ages three through second grade, are invited to hear the Word of God at an age 
appropriate level. After the opening prayer the children will be dismissed and 
will go to the lower meeting room to hear, discuss, and reflect upon the day’s 
readings/gospel. Volunteers are needed to help with classes. Virtus 
training is required. If you are interested in volunteering or have questions, 
please contact Alicia Schumer at 573-225-8776. 

St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Wednesday Morning 
Women’s Bible Study 

Please join the Wednesday Morning 
Women’s Bible Study this fall as 
they learn about the Bible and 
Church Fathers. Learn who the 
Early Church Fathers were and how 
they shaped the way Scripture is 
read. It will teach you what you need 
to know about how the Bible took 
form and help you understand 
Scripture’s relationship to tradition 
and, in particular, to the Sacraments. 
The group meets 9:00 - 10:30 a.m. 
every Wednesday (beginning 
September 6) in the upper meeting 
room of church. If interested, please 
call Rhonda Cuba at 573-979-7489. 

Catholic Council of 
Catholic Women 

The next St. Vincent de Paul Council of 
Catholic Women’s meeting will be held 
at 6:00 p.m. on Monday, August 28, 
2023, in the lower meeting room. A 
potluck dinner will be served — bring a 
dish to share! All women of the parish 
are invited! 

Take Back Sunday 
with the Rosary 

Do you want to join in good food and 
conversation? How about adding some 
simple prayer time also? Come to 
“Take Back Sunday” here at the St. 
Vincent de Paul lower meeting room on 
Sunday, September 3, beginning 
at 6:00 p.m. Father Rick will provide 
fried chicken and your family is asked 
to bring a potluck food item to share 
with others. Please bring your own 
drink of soda or water. After good food 
and conversation, the Rosary will be 
prayed. You can then go home in a 
spirit of peace ready for the new week. 
Please RSVP by calling the parish office 
at 573-335-7667 or by emailing 
contactus@svparish.com.  




